

Hello everyone,

Are you familiar with the Intergenerational Week (in french Semaine de l'Intergénération : SIG), an event that highlights intergenerational initiatives in French-speaking Belgium – and abroad? Since 2019, Belgium Ngo Entr'âges is coordinating this event including since 2020 activites that take part abroad. So join us now!

For 7 days, from 23 to 29 April 2023, in the provinces of French-speaking Belgium and in the Brussels-Capital region, municipal services, libraries, associations and public services are working together to raise awareness among a wide public about the richness of intergenerational links.

By registering one or more intergenerational activities during the Intergenerational Week and by communicating all together about the 'SIG' via our website www.semainedelintergeneration.be we highlight the diversity of intergenerational

activities and create a link between the actors and actresses in the field. A great opportunity to promote your commitment.

Why do we need an Intergenerational Week?

For the Ngo Entr'Ages, which initiated the event, the intergenerational dynamic is essential to the vitality and well-being of our society and of each person. This is why we do everything we can to promote project leaders who work to improve solidarity between generations.

Are you the bearer of a project promoting the creation of links between generations?

Would you like to know more about this event? You would like to participate but you have concrete needs (premises, partners...)? You have a project in Belgium and need more information? You have a project abroad and want to include it on our website: welcome! You want to create a French speaking project and are looking for partners or ideas?

Sign up for our information session (online in French / English) to find out all about the next

edition. You can also already meet other participants.

Friday, February 3 2023 from 12:30 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. Registration via

Semainedelintergeneration@entrages.be (We will send you a Zoom link to be able to participate in the information session)

And then: How to register your activities?

From now on, you can register your activities for free on our website:

https://semainedelintergeneration.be/

We thank you for the attention given to this solidarity project which gives new life to intergenerational links.

We are at your disposal for any questions by phone on +322.544 17 87 or by email via Semainedelintergeneration@entrages.be Hope to meet you soon, Alice Latta Project manager Jeremy Watier

Communication Officer The Entr'ages team

With the support of **AGE**